
The Durham Chapel Hill Carrboro Metropolitan Planning Organization (DCHC-MPO) 
is conducting a study of U.S. 70 West, from NC 119 in Mebane to U.S. 751 in Orange 
County. The Study will provide recommendations for future development of the 
transportation corridor with specific focus on multimodal facilities.

A series of three Community meetings to share improvement recommendations and get feedback  
on priorities will be held in the locations listed below. Light refreshments and a Playzone for kids  
will be provided at each meeting. All meetings will have an associated Zoom link for virtual 
attendance and will be available on the project website. Please visit the project website or reach  
out to the project team for any questions.
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PUBLIC MEETING NOTICELearn more at www.us70west.com

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 19TH 
2:00-4:00 PM 
Mebane City Hall 
106 East Washington Street  
Mebane, NC 27302

SATURDAY, DECEMBER 2ND 
2:00-4:00 PM 
Town of Hillsborough Town Hall 
105 East Corbin Street  
Hillsborough, NC 27278

SATURDAY, DECEMBER 9TH 
2:00-4:00 PM 
Orange County Health Department 
300 W Tryon Street  
Hillsborough, NC 27278

Community Meetings 
Round #2

US 70 Multimodal Corridor Study  
Community Meeting Notice

Need a Ride? 
Orange County On-Demand services are available. 
Learn more by calling (919-245-2008) or check  
out the Mobility on Demand (MOD) Service 
website for more information here:
https://www.orangecountync.gov/2624/MOD

Project Website
The updated project website 
(www.us70west.com), 
accessible by scanning the QC 
code, is a convenient resource 
for tracking the progress of the 
study, providing feedback, and 
checking the schedule and 
location of outreach activities.

http://www.us70west.com/
https://www.orangecountync.gov/2624/MOD 
http://www.us70west.com

